
61.
Joint Implementation Commission Second Interim Report – Living God’s Covenant

The second interim report of the Joint Implementation Commission for the Covenant between the Methodist Church in Great Britain and the Church of England is to be found in a separate booklet – Living God’s Covenant.  It is presented to the Methodist Conference and the General Synod of the Church of England.  As with the previous Report, it consists of various materials on a number of topics, and includes some significant recommendations. It is presented in order to stimulate thought, prayer, response and action throughout the two Churches. 

The Joint Implementation Commission was set up for an initial period of five years and will bring its final report to the Methodist Conference and the General Synod of the Church of England in the summer of 2008.  

The Conference should note that the Faith and Order Committee will be scrutinising this present report during the next connexional year.  Meanwhile, the Joint Implementation Commission is grateful to the Faith and Order Committee for its detailed comments on the first Interim Report.  

Besides presenting this written report, the Commission looks forward to leading a workshop at this year’s Conference, where issues relating to the Covenant can be explored together.  

***RESOLUTIONS

61/1.
The Conference receives the Report.

61/2.
The Conference commends the material in the Report to the Methodist people as a basis for study and action, to be undertaken wherever possible with representatives of the Church of England and other partner Churches.
538
1

